
Fai Chun DIY Booth: Decorate your own Fai Chun and celebrate
Chinese New Year with integrity!

Dear All,

The Chinese New Year is coming soon, HKU ICAC Ambassadors
hereby wish you all a happy Chinese New Year! Talking about the
blessings of the Spring Festival, we have to mention the traditional
Chinese custom of writing Fai Chun! To spread the joy and blessings
in this festive period, we deliberately integrate the core values of
integrity into Chinese calligraphy and organise a “Fai Chun DIY” booth.
We will provide stationery and decoration materials to make your own
unique Fai Chuns at our booth. Do come and join us!

Date: 5th - 6th February 2024 (Mon & Tue)

Time: 12:00-17:00

Venue: Run Run Shaw Podium, HKU

Hope to see you all at the event and wish you all a Happy Chinese
New Year!

Best regards,

HKU ICAC Ambassadors
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